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1001 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Suite 204 • Washington, DC 20036 

Tel 202-822-9000 
Fax 202-822-5077 

August 19,2003 

Lieutenant Governor Mike Steele 
Office of the Lt. Governor 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

Dear Lt. Governor Steele, 

I'm writing to inform you that we received a call from Dr. Richard.Steinke 
on August 18,2003, in response to the letter I sent to Governor Ehrlich on August 
14,2003, regarding the draft charter school policy. 

Attached is the letter we sent to Dr. Steinke, following a conversation 
between him and our External Affairs Director, Anna Varghese. Please review 
the letter, and if you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, 
please do not hesitate to call me at 202-822-9000. 

Best Regards, 

Jeanne Allen 
President 
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